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Viking Elementary School Principal’s Report to the School Board  
January 2015 
 
Enrollment (as of 1/15/15): 
 YEAR 2014-2015     

Grade Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan 

K 60 61 61 61 63 65 

1 66 65 65 64 63 65 
2 69 70 69 69 68 68 

3 71 72 72 72 71 73 

4 69 69 69 69 68 68 

5 63 63 63 63 62 64 

6 73 72 72 71 70 70 

       

Total 471 472 471 469 465 473 

       

 Aug 15      

       

Headstart  54 54 54 54 53 

4 - Pre  32 32 34 33 34 

3 - Pre  17 18 18 18 18 

 
AIMS Testing 

Winter Benchmarking K-6 (January 13-16) 

  

 

Upcoming Events 

January 20
th

:  Cultural Collaboration in Detroit Lakes (gr. 6) 

           VES STEM Club begins (gr. 4-6) 

January 21
st
:   Tier II Collaboration (gr. K-3) 

January 22
nd

:  PTP Meeting at Public Library (6pm) 

January 23
rd

:   4
th

 grade Music Program in gym (3pm) 

January 28
th

:   Tier II Collaboration (gr. 4-6) 

February 9
th

:   VES Teacher Workshop Day 

February 13
th

: End of 2
nd

 Trimester 

February 18
th

: Tier II Collaboration (gr. K-3) 

February 25
th

: Tier II Collaboration (gr. 4-6) 

February 23
rd

: Parent-Teacher Conferences (1-7pm) 

Viking Elementary School 
“A community of learners dedicated to improving our world.” 


